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NEWS RELEASE 

Update on COVID-19 Vaccination Campaign 
 
 
Don’t hesitate any longer to receive your COVID-19 vaccine.  Make your appointment today.   

Our health department offers the two dose Moderna vaccine as well as the one dose Johnson and 
Johnson vaccine.   

Please visit our website at www.graham.az.gov or call 928-428-0110 to schedule an appointment.   

The health department strongly encourages everyone 18 yrs of age and older to receive your 
vaccination.  This vaccine is proven to be safe and effective.  In addition, it helps prevent 
hospitalization and death.   

Also, there are other benefits to being fully vaccinated for COVID-19:  you no longer have to 
quarantine if you are identified as a close contact and you  can safely travel.   
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